
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

January 27, 2014 

Jennifer Nagourney, Director 
Charter School Office 
Delaware Department of Education 
401 Federal St. 
Dover, DE 19901 
 
Dear Ms. Nagourney:  

I am writing on behalf of the Founding Board of the Mapleton Charter School at Whitehall to request 
that your office and the Charter School Accountability Committee accept a minor change to the 
Executive Summary of the Mapleton Charter School at Whitehall application.    

Subsequent to our submission of the application package on December 20, 2013, it very recently came 
to our attention that a late addition to the school’s admissions preferences, supported by our Board on 
December 16, 2013, was inadvertently omitted from page 2, question 2(c), in the Executive Summary. 

The admissions preferences, in total, are accurately reflected in the Education Plan [page 2-36; question 
4(b)], and also in Attachment 7-A, the school’s Enrollment Policy [page 1].  Our final fact checking, 
however, missed the gap of the addition to our Executive Summary.  We apologize for any 
inconvenience this may have caused your staff or the Charter School Accountability Committee. 

Attached is the corrected Executive Summary.  We respectfully request this document replace the 
Executive Summary presently included with our application.  Please contact me if you have questions or 
would like additional information to support this request. 

On behalf of the Founding Board of Mapleton Charter School at Whitehall, our thanks to you. 

Sincerely yours 

 

Michael W Stetter, Ed.D., Board Chair 
Mapleton Charter School at Whitehall 
100 W. 10th St., Suite 403 
Wilmington, DE 19801 
Office: 302 – 656 – 4737 
Mobile: 302 – 415 – 0375 
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E-mail: MWSTETTER@Comcast.net 


